
6/2/2020 

Public Utilities Commission 
500 E. Capitol Ave 
Pierre, SO 57501 

Re : Meridian-Land owners comment 

Dear Persons, 

RECEIVED 
JUNO 5 2020 

SOUTH DAKOTA PUBLIC 
UTILITIES COMMI.S~ t()N 

I very much support the wind turbines in our community. Is shows how innovated our little community 
is and how we care for our county and country. What a wonderful way to harness the wind and prosper 
from it. I sure appreciate the opportunity to have wind turbines on my property, will help me and my 
family out financially. I am so very thankful for the project. 

Marilyn Hanson 
 

Highmore, SD 57345 




